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                       Golden View Elementary
5025 Canyon Crest Drive, San Ramon, CA  94582

Phone: (925) 855-2700
Meredith Bullock, Principal  
 Ailsa Rehkopf, TSA    
Kim Cummings, Office Manager
Site Council MINUTES
Wednesday, May 12, 2021 - 8:30-9:30am Virtual
Present: Meredith Bullock, Kim Cummings, Adriana Fusaro, John Brandt, Mary Carroll, Laura Norberg
· Called to order at 8:33am.

·  Approval of Minutes from March 10, 2021 meeting – Adriana Fusaro made motion to approve; Mary Carroll seconded.  Motioned carried as submitted.  
· Principals Report 

· Safety Plan/COVID-19 - Approval to add COVID-19 ReOpening Plan to School Safety Plan.  Discussion regarding 3 feet vs 6 feet.  CDC Guidelines indicate 3 feet.  New Decision Tree.  Mary Carroll made motion to approve.  Adriana seconded.  Safety Plan/Covid-19 plan approved.
· Arrival/Dismissal Procedures – we are trying to keep parents off campus.  4th and 5th graders drop off/pick up on the side (by dumpsters).  We are repainting some lines to clarify this area.  The back staircase is a “hot spot” traffic area.  There are lots of safety issues.  Not enough room for parents to park.  We are asking support from the Police department to help monitor.  Moving the Auction spaces from the front of the school to the area by the YMCA as parents are unable to get in and out of those spaces with traffic.   Although we are trying to keep parents off the campus, we still want to keep a sense of community. 
· Traffic – continues to be work in progress.  The currently traffic flow does not work.  The school was not designed for this many cars.  Suggestions were made to use 1. “DisneyWorld” plan.  Do not allow kids to get out of the car until they are pulled all the way up.  2. Perhaps putting a little pressure on Traffix may help.  3. Look into bus for specific areas.  4. Another drop off area that parents volunteers monitor. 5. More traffic people out front to move traffic along quicker.  Meredith indicated she will have a meeting with Traffix and bring all idea and input.
· 21-22 School Opening – we do have declining enrollment.  This mean 2 of our temporary teachers will not be returning. We will most likely have combo classes – K/1, 2/3 and 4/5.  We will have teachers moving grade levels.  Desks will be at 3 feet part.  Still working on what lunchtime will look like depending on 3ft vs 6 ft.  

· Registration will be in July.  

· TSA – Tricia will not be returning to Golden View next year.  She has a new position.  We are hoping for our new TSA to be here 4 days a week, but this is still up in the air.

· Elementary school counselors have been approved!  We will also have MTSS support.
· Discussed followed regarding assessment of students and their needs.  We will continue with social and emotional support and lesson plans around this.  The first week of school we will dedicate Thursday and Friday to Gator Days, movie night, t-shirts, buddy groups, etc.

· PTA – Fall Fundraiser – need people to help

· PTA/Ed Fund trying to bring back some activities.  Work hand in hand to unify and provide more outreach, marketing and PR.

· Thank you and goodbye to Mary Carroll.   She has served 2 years on Site Council bringing ideas, input and enthusiasm.  She will be missed. 
Adjourn – 9:40am
